
 

 

Dear Parent/Care Giver,  

Your child’s year level will be hosting a ThinkUKnow presentation on the 

23/05/24. A parent presentation will be held on the same evening at 

6:00pm until 7:30pm.  

The ThinkUKnow program, including presentations and resources, have been 

developed by the Australian Federal Police to prevent online child sexual 

exploitation.  

Educational resources are informed by reports to the Australian Centre to 

Counter Child Exploitation, to ensure content delivered is addressing and 

responding to current trends seen by law enforcement.  

Our presentation will be delivered by representatives from SAPOL.  

Topics are dependent on developmental stages and aim to help students at all 

levels build critical thinking skills and recognise unsafe situations online. 

Primary aged presentations focus on topics such as privacy, inappropriate 

contact and help seeking behaviours. High school age students will discuss 

issues such as inappropriate contact, online grooming, image sharing, and 

sextortion.  

The topics discussed in the presentations are linked to the relevant year level 

within the current Australian Curriculum. If you would like to view more 

information on these topics, please visit our website here. 

The aim of the ThinkUKnow program is the reduce the incidence of online 

child sexual exploitation through education, and to encourage help seeking 

behaviours so no victim feels they are alone. 

Your child may have questions following this information session. The 

ThinkUKnow website has information and advice for parents and carers, 

including resources to learn more about how to help children in your care.   

If you have any questions related to the program or require more information, 

please email the ThinkUKnow team at online-child-safety@afp.gov.au 

 

Regards, 

Alice Carter 

Year 7 Leader  

https://www.thinkuknow.org.au/
https://www.thinkuknow.org.au/resources-tab
https://www.thinkuknow.org.au/resources-tab/parents-and-carers
mailto:online-child-safety@afp.gov.au

